In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Pick Up Your 2009 W-2 Forms by 1 p.m. Today
- · Graduating in May?
- · Reminder of Alfred Today Policies

General Announcements

- · Pour for Haiti, Benefit for the Earthquake Victims of Haiti
- Spectra Opens at Fosdick-Nelson Gallery Friday
- · 50th Anniversary of Greensboro Four
- · Annual Study Abroad Fair
- · Engineers Needed! Admissions Calling Campaign
- · Team Trivia at Herick Library
- · 2010 Class T-shirt Competition Begins!
- · 2010 Class-Gift Survey
- · Alfred Archery and Atlatl Club Invites New Members
- · Lost and Found
- · Minutes from Senate Meeting
- · ACT Bus Routes/Schedules
- · Allegany County SPCA Annual Pizza Sale
- · Classic Movie: 'Twelve Angry Men' (1957)

What's Happening?

More	Event	ts
------	-------	----

	TODAY	TOMORROW	SUNDAY
10:20	Respirator Training for Employees and Students	12:00 Men's and Women's Swimming and Diving (A)	2:00 Women's Basketball (H)
3:20	Respirator Training for	1:00 Donations for Haiti	Film: 'Zombieland'
	Employees and Students	8:00 Team Trivia at Herrick Library	4:00 Men's Basketball (H)
	Respirator Training for Employees and	Film:' Jesus Camp'	
	Students	8:30 Comedy: Natural Wood	
5:30	Equest-Fest 2010	9:30 Music: Ade Adu	
	Equest Fest 2010	10:00 Comedy: Seaton Smith	
6:00	Women's Basketball (A)		
	Cupcakes for Haiti		
7:00	Spectra: Faculty Exhibition opens this Friday at the FN		

Gallery

Spectra Opens at Fosdick-Nelson Gallery

Friday

8:00 Men's Basketball (A)

Men's Basketball (A)

Film: 'Zombieland' 11:00 Film: 'Zombieland'

Pick Up Your 2009 W-2 Forms by 1 p.m. Today

Today is the last day for you to pick up your W-2 forms in the Business Office in Carnegie Hall. They will be available for pick up until 1 p.m. today Friday, Jan 29.

**All W-2 forms not picked up by 1 p.m. today will be mailed to the home address on file.

Please bring photo ID with you. If you would like a third party to pick up your form, you must send written permission with them. Please note there will be a \$5 fee for repetitive requests for duplicate copies of your W-2 form. W-2 information will also be available on the Banner Web site in the Employee, Tax Forms area.

Employees should note that the mandatory base retirement contributions are listed in the informational Box 14 with the code of 403b or 414H. If you participate in a SRA or TDA, your elective contributions are in Box 12 with the code of E.

If you have any questions, contact the Payroll Office by e-mail payroll@alfred.edu.

Thank you!

Submitted by: Kathy Costello

back to top Send Email Reminder

Graduating in May?

Alfred University Academic Regulations require that students request legal conferral of degree (apply to graduate). If you are planning to complete your degree requirements in May 2010 and have not already done so, please submit an Application for Graduation to the Student Service Center as soon as possible.

Please contact Terri Sills, Assistant Registrar, with any questions.

Link: Application for Graduation

Submitted by: Terri Sills

back to top Send Email Reminder

Reminder of Alfred Today Policies

In the interest of Alfred Today's desire to continue to highlight community events which benefit our campus, its students, faculty, and staff, or the greater Alfred community, we remind readers of the following policies:

1. Alfred Today will accept ANNOUNCEMENTS of events/activities from non-profit organizations in

Alfred and the surrounding community.

- 2. Alfred Today will run ANNOUNCEMENTS featuring AU students, faculty, staff, and alumni, e.g. art shows, concerts, performances, regardless of the venue. Thus, if AU students were to have an exhibition or perform at a for-profit business, the announcement could run in Alfred Today.
- 3. Alfred Today will not run notices of fund-raising events from off-campus organizations, unless an exception is granted by vice president for University Relations or designee.
- 4. Alfred Today, as the official e-mail communication vehicle for the University, will adhere to the University's e-mail policies.

For more detailed policy and guidelines see the link below:

Link: Alfred Today Policy and Guidelines

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Pour for Haiti, Benefit for the Earthquake Victims of Haiti

@ the Foundry: Saturday Feb 6th 2-8pm

You and members of the community are invited to participate in making their own 'relief sculpture'. With the help of foundry students you will be able to carve your own unique design which will then be cast in metal. This is open to adults and children with adult supervision; Anyone can do it for a small donation to Haiti relief!

Or you can just come watch the action too! All of the sculptures made will be cast that day and participants will be able to take their 'relief sculpture' home with them.

All money raised will be donated to a legitimate charity working with the earthquake victims.

Alongside the casting of the relief sculptures will be several other exciting fundraising events including music, 'Guild Cheese' sandwiches, toasted marshmallows, 'Art Auction' and a 'Raffle' of goods and services donated by local businesses.

Find out how you can help by:

Coming to the next meeting on WEDS 27th: 6pm @ The Foundry

OR

Join the Facebook Group 'Pour for Haiti'

OR

PRE-ORDER YOUR Sand Block to Carve and Cast your own \$10 'RELIEF SCULPTURE' : Email Scott Lamont at SDL4@alfred.edu

For Further information please contact: Sculpture Professor Coral Lambert at lambertc@alfred.edu or Foundry Guild President Crash Willey at willey@alfred.edu

THANK YOU!

Submitted by: Elizabeth Helfer

back to top Send Email Reminder

Spectra Opens at Fosdick-Nelson Gallery Friday

SPECTRA

Jan.y 29 - Feb. 24

Artist Reception: Friday, Jan. 29, 7-9 p.m.

This exhibition showcases artwork conveying the breadth, diversity, and expertise of the faculty in the School of Art & Design.

Link: Fosdick-Nelson Gallery

Submitted by: Stephanie McMahon

back to top Send Email Reminder

50th Anniversary of Greensboro Four

Join students in recognizing the four college freshmen who demonstrated the power of college activism. The Greensboro Four sat at a white-only lunch counter on Feb. 1, 1960 and risked their lives to promote desegregation. Join students as they mark the anniversary in several ways, including a dinner progrma where students are encouraged to sit with new people and break down self-imposed barriers

Powell Dining Hall (room by ice cream cooler)

2/1/10,

5:30-6:30 p.m.

Attachment: Greensboro_Spirit_'10.doc

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Annual Study Abroad Fair

Date: February 4th

Time: 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. @ Knight Club

The Study Abroad Fair will help you get more information on trying something new and exciting by studying in a new country! Come to the Knight Club to get all the information you need about programs and schools!!

Attachment: SAVE_the_DATE_Jan._20101.pdf

Submitted by: Study Abroad

back to top Send Email Reminder

Engineers Needed! Admissions Calling Campaign

Current engineering students are needed to call prospective engineering students for the spring 2010 Admissions Calling Campaign. If interested e-mail Jessica Frawley (Frawley@Alfred.edu) your resume and time available for an interview.

Skills needed: knowlegable about Alfred and the School of Engineering, ability to speak with parents and students on the phone.

Submitted by: Jessica Frawley

back to top Send Email Reminder

Team Trivia at Herick Library

Saturday, January 30, 8 - 10 p.m. In the Herrick Library "BookEnd"

Hosted by Mike Allen Prizes for the top three teams!

Submitted by: Ellen Bahr

back to top Send Email Reminder

2010 Class T-shirt Competition Begins!

2010 Class Seniors & Grads - Get your ideas ready for the coolest T-Shirt contest for your class! (See rules below). Ideas must be submitted by Feb. 11th. Winning entry will win a GIFT CARD \$\$ & be announced @ the SENIOR KICK-OFF EVENT on Feb. 12th.

Rules

- -T-shirt design can be up to 4 colors maximum- Single or double sided
- -No profanity or tasteless language
- -Artwork must be in a Vector File only
- -Email designs to aupride@alfred.edu

Sponsored by the Senior Initiative Committee

Submitted by: Susan Gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

2010 Class-Gift Survey

2010 Seniors & Grads-Don't forget to fill out your Class-Gift Survey sent to you via email or go to the attached link & submit your answers by Feb. 5th!

Winning answer will be announced on Feb. 12th @ our SENIOR KICK-OFF Event!

Sponsored by the Senior Initiative Committee

Link: Class-Gift Survey

Submitted by: Susan gorman

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred Archery and Atlatl Club Invites New Members

Every Saturday afternoon at 4 p.m. in Davis Gym the Alfred Archery and Atlatl Club (AAC) meets to punch holes in targets and perfect our marksmanship technique. We would like to invite anyone who likes to shoot or has never tried before and wants to learn how to come down to Davis any Saturday afternoon. No experience is necessary and we will teach anyone interested. Equipment is always provided, but feel free to bring your own if you have any.

E-mail Ryan Grohsmeyer at aac@alfred.edu with questions.

Submitted by: Ryan Grohsmeyer

back to top Send Email Reminder

Lost and Found

If you have an item you lost or found, please post it on the Lost and Found Board using the link below

Link: Lost and Found Board

Submitted by: Judy Linza

back to top Send Email Reminder

Minutes from Senate Meeting

Hello All,

Glad to see some of you fellow senators again. Here is what happened on Jan. 27 in Senate. There will be another senator training session on Feb. 10 for those of you that didn't make it.

Enjoy the reading.

Attachment: Senate_Minutes_from_Jan_27.doc

Submitted by: Student Senate

back to top Send Email Reminder

ACT Bus Routes/Schedules

Some folks may be wondering whatever became of my attempt at "mass transit" for ASC and AU employees. Here is an update...

The new routes can be found at: www.accessallegany.org http://www.accessallegany...>-both Route 5 and Route A stop at the ASC Administration Building. They are now collecting input on the new route structure and anticipate some reworking to take place; so please share with Lawrence L. Kaminski, Mobility Management Planner with the Allegany/Western Steuben Rural Health Network, any comments or suggestions you may have. You can contact him directly at (585) 593-5223 ext. 16 or kaminskil@awsrhn.org .

Note: Route 5 may offer a better a.m. service to Alfred with a pick-up time of 6:20 a.m. in Wellsville and an arrival in Alfred at approx. 7 a.m. Pick-up and drop-off times may be something they will consider when looking at further opportunities for improvement. However, two cautions remain: Are there individuals that need to get to Alfred prior to 8 a.m. (yes, a few)? Will we miss the connection for those traveling from Alfred to Wellsville and Olean with a later service?

They also point out that the availability of public transit is not limited to locations where a "fixed" stop has been established. An individual can create a "flag" stop location. This means an individual may flag a bus down anywhere where it is safe to do so along the path of travel to pick-up or drop-off passengers. For individuals wishing to arrange for a flag stop, it would be best for them to pre-arrange the stop by phoning the ACT call center at 585.593.1738.

If they adjust the routes at a later date, I will definitely pass along that information.

Barb Davis Secretary to the Dean School of Applied Technology Alfred State College 2530 River Rd Wellsville NY 14895 607.587.3101 Fax:(607.587.3120

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Allegany County SPCA Annual Pizza Sale

Large Cheese & Pepperoni Pizzas are \$8 To order call the Shelter at 585.593.2200 by Wednesday, Feb. 10

Pick-up Pizzas at the Wellsville Elementary School from 10:30-11:30 a.m. Saturday, Feb. 20 Fill up the freezer and help our furry friends!

If you are outside of Wellsville - we can arrange a delivery

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Classic Movie: 'Twelve Angry Men' (1957)

Tuesday, Feb. 2 at 6:45 p.m.

Nancy Howe Auditorium at the David A. Howe Public Library, 155 N. Main St., Wellsville

This 1957 film relates the story of one man who attempts to convince 11 other jurors that a hasty guilty verdict for a boy on trial should be reconsidered. Brilliant cast includes Henry Fonda, Lee J. Cobb, Ed Begley, and E. G. Marshall. This library-sponsored film is free and open to everyone.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews